All Saints Primary School
pasdeed  Weekly Parent Email

Dear Parents / Carers,
All Saints have enjoyed another fantastic week. Here are some of the highlights:

Samba Tuition: This term Ruby class are enjoying Samba tuition every Wednesday morning with the Dorset School of Music. The
children appeared to be captivated by this South American music and the whole school are enjoying the sound of rhythmic and
powerful drumming!

Football & Netball Matches: On Wednesday, both our football and netball team triumphed in their matches against Thornford
Primary school. The Netball score was 12:1 and the football was 6:0 with Yaz Payne scoring all 6 goals and being rightly awarded
Man of the Match. Great team work and sportsmanship were displayed by both our teams. Well done all.

Cross Country Club: Cross Country Club started this week. Miss Scott and Ms Barnes took lots of dedicated and determined
children out onto the local footpath to start focusing on their strategies for running 'long distance'. Unfortunately the weather
did not smile on our amazing runners as it rained throughout the session. They therefore returned to school rather wet and
muddy but feeling fabulous! (Thank goodness we had a stack of swimming towels in stock).

Please look on our School website www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk for photos of some these events.
Parent letters

Please find attached of copies of the following parent letters:

e What's on this Week W/C 22" January 2018

e  Whole School Trip to Haynes Motor Museum

e  Spring Term Dates 2018

e Diamond Topaz Class Stay and Play Sessions

e Family Service at Bishops Caundle Church Sunday 215t January Poster

Gentle Reminders....

Diamonds and Topaz Class Trip to the Haynes Motor Museum: The children are getting very excited about their trip on Monday to this
wonderful car museum. Just a quick reminder that School Uniform is to be worn and that a packed lunch and water bottles are required. Many
thanks

Blackmore Vale Lions Half Marathon — Helped required: On Sunday 4t" February the Blackmore Vale Lions Half Marathon takes place which
starts from Bishops Caundle. We have agreed that the school can be used for parking and we are looking for volunteers to help with this
offering. The Lions are always very grateful for our help and normally make a donation to the school. If you can spare a couple of hours that
morning please let us know. We would really appreciate your help. Many thanks in advance.

Private Music Tuition in School: As you are all aware we offer private music tuition in school — currently Guitar, Piano and Violin. We would
like to remind you that all our music teachers politely request that a half term’s notice is given by parents prior to stopping lessons and that it
is really important that students practise on a daily basis for at least 5 minutes. Alistair Chester, our Guitar tutor currently has availability to
teach one extra child so if you are interested in finding out more please contact him direct by email: alichester.music@gmail.com

Piano: We are still looking for a grateful home for our school piano. Please contact the school office if you are interested

Many thanks & kind regards,
All Saints
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